





THE COMPASS

Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

Headteacher's Update

Friday 5th November

Firstly I do hope everyone who has been celebrating Diwali over the last few days have had an enjoyable time with friends and family.

I am currently on paternity leave this week and next after the birth of my second child but I have of course been keeping up to date with all things Southern Road.

It was good to see year 6 out this week at Tate Britain and even better to find out the fantastic news that Yunus in 5PG has been chosen as the school prize winner for this year's Young London Print Prize! His art piece is now being exhibited at Woolwich Contemporary Print Fair until the 14th November. Well done Yunus!

Next week is Maths week with lots of fun and exciting activities taking place across the school.

If you are visiting a fireworks display this weekend I do hope you have a safe and enjoyable time.

Have a great weekend Mr MacGregor











Safeguard question of the week

With Diwali and Bonfire Night happening this time of year it is an important reminder about firework safety. Fireworks and sparklers are exciting, however they can be very dangerous. This week's question is - How can you keep yourself safe around fireworks?

Congratulations this week goes to Meriton and the rest of 4DL for their winning entries. They shared ideas about remaining safe whilst crossing roads.





Website:



Contact: 0208 471 9048



Email:

info@southernroadprimary.com



Well done to 6NA who had 100% attendance this week!

EYE TESTS

School aged children should have their eyes tested at least once per year even if there is no vision correction needed. Our nearest optician is Neil Gordon (428 Green Street).

They have appointment times available after school from 3.15pm-4.30pm and offer free eye tests for children.





Website:

www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact: 0208 471 9048



Email:

info@southernroadprimary.com

